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Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

100% 92.8% 95.7% 98.1% 98.5% 97.2% 98.2% 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Estere 

Year 1:  Alice 

Year 2:  Abigail 

Year 3:  George 

Year 4:  Aida 

Year 5:  Georgia 

Year 6:  Josh A.  

Welcome Back! 

This week, we have welcomed back Mrs 

Forrester to school, following her period 

of Maternity Leave. She will be providing 

extra support to Year 6 in the run up to 

their SAT’s in May and 

covering Miss Silver’s 

usual days , job sharing 

with Miss Rowland 

after Easter.  

Playground Project 

As you are aware, the PTFA have helped 

us to raise sufficient funds to begin Stage 

1 of the Playground Project and I am 

pleased to confirm that work will finally 

commence next week.  Inevitably, there 

will be some disruption but the children in 

KS1 will have the opportunity to play on 

the KS2 playground whilst the work is 

completed, so it’ll all be worth it! 



In Reception…Reception have had a busy 

week! We have been creating our own 
friendship recipes on how to be a good 
friend. We have also been writing kind 
words about our friends in the writing area. 
In Maths, we have been making number 
bonds to 10 using the cubes. We have       
enjoyed making salt dough this week as part 
of our Mother's Day gift, parents take a look 
in your child's bag for their special creation! 

In Year 1…Have you seen the Gingerbread 

Man? This week, Year 1 have been looking for 
him everywhere! The children have made 
their own wanted posters to let everyone in 
school know about this missing biscuit! In 
Maths, we have been adding by bridging 
through 10. Today, we have been tasting 
different sandwiches as part of our DT work. 
Over the next couple of weeks, we will be 
making our own tasty sandwiches! 

In Year 2...In Maths, we have answered tricky 

word problems and moved onto our learning 
about money! We have recognised the value of 
different coins and notes, and had lots of fun in 
our class shop! In English, we have started to write 
a diary as one of the toys from our story. In RE, we 
learnt about why people may go to church and 
spoke about our own experiences. We have loved   
being creative and making our Mother’s Day cards 
and treats. We hope you love them!  

In Year 3…This week in Year 3, we have worked 

incredibly hard in our maths lessons. We have been 
practicing our persuasive techniques by having a debate 
in our English lessons. We are working towards a       
persuasive text in which we argue if the ocean is a good 
place to live for animals. We have had some brilliant 
ideas on both sides of the argument, and can't wait to 
write our final piece. In PE, we focused on our tennis 
skills in the sunshine with our partners. In Music, we 
have enjoyed learning another new song about being 
good friends to one another, which goes perfectly with 
the class respect pledge we all signed too! 

In Year 4…This week Year 4 have been using 

their literacy skills to write their own narrative based 
on their class book ‘When the giant stirred’. They 
have worked hard to ensure they have included all 
the grammatical features they have learnt, including 
conjunctions, fronted adverbials and speech       
sandwiches! It has been a hugely successful week in 
Maths with more children going green on TTRS and 
using their times table knowledge to solve problems 
using scaling, multiplication and division. Roll on 
Robinwood next week! 

In Year 5…Year 5 have worked hard this 

week, particularly on their artwork for the 
PAN competition! In English lessons, we have 
researched about Chris Hadfield (a Canadian 
Astronaut) and will complete our biographies 
next week!  We are becoming experts on 
equivalent fractions and will build upon this 
knowledge. During Art lessons we learnt 
about architect Zaha Hadid and explored her 
designs. Have a lovely weekend!   

In Year 6...Year 6 have had another        

brilliant week and continue to impress the 
Year 6 team with their resilience as they   
tackle new challenges and learning. We      
enjoyed our visit from ICECATS and impressed 
the trainer with our existing knowledge of 
how to stay safe and look after each other. 
We've also loved welcoming Mrs Forrester 
back to school and can't wait to get to know 
her more over the next couple of weeks! 



Mad Hair Day 

Thank you to everyone who brought chocolate donations into school to      

support the PTFA Bingo & Quiz nights taking place on Thursday 3rd and 10th 

April. Tickets cost £2 and are available via Parent Pay. 

Primary Arts Network           

Exhibition 
We have been busy creating lots of fantastic artwork to go on display in 

the Golden Square as part of the Warrington Primary Arts Network     

Exhibition. Our display will be near Starbucks from Saturday 29th March 

to Tuesday 22nd April. Come along and celebrate the amazing artwork 

we have put together as a school!  



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Incredible Dancers; Harley, Logan, Effie and Lexi (Stars of the Week from       
Abigail Barlow Dance Academy) and Lily (Star of the Week from Sarah Royle 
School of Dance). 

 Football and Rugby Heroes; Bobbie (Trainer of the Week from FGS Super Eagles 
and 3V3 Academy Player of the Week), Francis (Goal scoring trophy from Eagle 
JFC), Daniel (Player of the Week from Cromwell Mustangs), Harriett K. (Coaches 
Player of the Match from Crosfield Girls JFC) and Isaac and Lincoln, who received 
trophies for good goal scoring and goal keeping skills from their football teams! 

 Scouting Superstars; James (Certificate of Investiture from 30th Warrington 
West Beaver Colony) and Flossie, who was awarded Squirrel of the Week for   
being helpful! 

 Fabulous Netball Player, Connie-May, who was presented with a medal for 
coming 2nd in the St Helens tournament from Grappenhall Netball Club. 

 Super Swimmer; Tyler, who achieved Octopus Level 3. 

 Esmea, who received a ‘Pedal Medal’ from Cycle Buddy. 

 Phoebe; who was presented with Gymnast of the Month from Penketh      
Gymnastics Club.  

 Martial Arts Experts; Isaac and Toby (Yellow belt and Locomotor Skills           
certificate) and Ethan (Orange Stripe belt and Locomotor Skills certificate) from 
Little Tiger Cubs.  

 Hugo, who has won the Wolves Season ticket to watch tonight’s match against 
Leeds Rhino’s. 

 

 



 

 

Reception:  Cameron      Year 1:  Maeve 

Year 2:  Kristy                   Year 3:  Luna-Rae 

Year 4:  Edie                      Year 5:  Owen 

Year 6:  Jack 

 

 

 

Friday 28th March: PTFA Mother’s Day After School Tuck Shop  

Monday 31st March:  Rec/Y6 height and weight checks  

Wednesday 2nd April – Friday 4th April: Y4 Robinwood Residential  

Wednesday 9th April: Parents Evening 3.30 – 8.00pm 

Thursday 3rd April: PTFA Easter Bingo event 5pm – 7pm 

Thursday 10th April: PTFA Easter Bingo event 5pm – 7pm 

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Vegetarian Sausage 

Roll, Herby Diced 

Potatoes and Baked 

Beans 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Vanilla  Ice Cream  

Pork Sausage,   

Yorkshire Pudding, 

Mash with Carrots 

and Peas 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Fresh Fruit           

Segments  or       

Yoghurt 

Pasta Bake with  

Seasonal Vegetables 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Orange Jelly and 

Fruit 

Crumb Coated    

Chicken or Oven 

Baked Fish Fingers, 

Chips with Peas or 

Baked Beans 

Cooks Choice Biscuit 

BBQ Chicken, Potato 

Wedges & 

Sweetcorn 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Blueberry Cake or 

Muffin 

 

 

 

Reception:  Kaitlyn          Year 1:  Joshua 

Year 2:  Luke                     Year 3:  Jamie 

Year 4:  Isabella                Year 5:  Sheldon 

Year 6:  Ben  


